
Town of Pawling Transfer Station 

New Rules & Regulations 

Effective January 1, 2020 

 

Fees for 2020 will be $355.00 for first permit/$25.00 second permit                                     

Days & Hours:  Monday, Thursday, Saturday - 6 AM – 4 PM 
 

No annual transfer station permit will be issued to an applicant whose vehicle 

registration is in the name of a corporation, Limited Liability Company, d/b/a or 

other commercial or business entity without a waiver from the Pawling Town 

Board. 

 

 A vehicle registration must be presented for the purchase of the permit and it must 

show the vehicle is registered to an individual with a street address within the 

Town of Pawling, and that vehicle should be used for personal purposes. 

 

Household debris/trash only - No commercial building debris/trash will be 

accepted.  

 

No vehicle will be allowed into the transfer station after January 15th without a 

current year permit. 

 

All previous year’s permits MUST be removed from the vehicle. 

 

Permits must be affixed to the passenger’s side rear window. 

 

A maximum of three (3) permits per household are allowed to be purchased. 

 

Only residential brush will be accepted - Maximum Size 4” wide by 10’ feet long. 

 

Please note that if there is a holiday on a Monday, the transfer station 

will open on the Tuesday following the Monday holiday. 

 

If the town offices are closed due to snow, the transfer station will also be closed 

and will reopen on its next regularly scheduled day. 

 

Anyone caught dumping building material will be subject to a fine of $500.00 and 

revocation of the Transfer Station Permit. 

 

PLEASE RECYCLE every glass bottle, can, and plastic container placed in the 

recycle bin, saves money and the environment. 

 

Four tires per truckload will be accepted. 

 


